
Hello, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit issues for IPSAC consideration. Attached are copies of a report 
and presentation we recently completed examining the need for and benefits of greater interregional 
transmission between MISO and PJM, as well as policy solutions for addressing that need. The report 
can also be found at the following link: 
https://acore.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/ACORE-Billions-in-Benefits-A-Path-for-Expanding-
Transmission-Between-MISO-and-PJM.pdf 
 
Thank you, 
Michael Goggin 
 


